
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We’ve had a week all about reading this week and what a great week it’s been!   Read below to 

find out about some of the fabulous things we’ve been doing. 

 

World Book Day!!!  

World Book Day was a fabulous day to celebrate our love for reading and 

words!  

We were a little worried when we first suggested the vocabulary parade, but 

you all really pulled it out of the bag!  We had some fabulous costumes and 

fantastic vocabulary- some of our favorites included aquatic, opulent, extinct, 

incognito and ecstatic!   

 

Reading Buddies  

Our Reading buddies took on special tasks throughout the day and delivered 

reading activities to classes in school.  They were very courageous and even read 

aloud to entire classes! 

Book Swap 

Thank you to all of the children who brought in a book to swap at the end of the day. We hope 

you enjoy reading your new book.  

 

Year 3 Library Visits 

On Tuesday, the Year 3 children visited the library for a special visit to meet 
author and illustrator Nick Sharratt who wrote the famous ‘Shark in the Park’ 
books.  The children listened to one of his stories and found out what it was 
like to be an author.  

 

KS1 Reading trail! 

Congratulations to all of the children in KS1 who completed the reading 

trail this term.  They have all read over 25 times at home and were 

rewarded with a special book in today’s assembly! 

 

Attendance 

This week our attendance has increased to 93% across school and we are really proud to say that 

6 classes are above 95% this week!  The winning class this week were Miss Cronin’s class with 98.9%- 

wow- well done year 1! 

 

Week beginning: Monday 4th March 2024 



 

 


